
My name is Christina and I have lived in Oregon most of my life, what keeps me here is our scenic 
beauty and wildlife. It is important in order to keep Oregon the way it is for further generations, is to 
learn to live in harmony with native wonders such as our Coyotes. These barbaric practices only cause 
more over breeding as the packs instinctual nature is disturbed, this has been proven. These contest are 
nothing less then a show of brutality and would be considered abuse in any other circumstance. Bloody 

bodies ripped apart by bullets, are often witnessed by our youth and even encouraged to participate 
and help drag them to the judging area. We are promoting wildlife violence, this is not a hunt but a 
blood sport and goes against what science and environmentalist have been saying as far as 
management for a healthy ecosystem. Not healthy for our species mentally, not healthy for 
environment. Thank you for supporting HB 4075A  
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